Debbie Salisbury, GBRC Executive Vice President, presents the 50/50 check to Tom
and Norma Gardner. Photo by Brian Salisbury

GBRC 50/50 Raffle Ticket Fundraiser Draws Winners

The Goose Bay Reclamation Corporation (GBRC) proudly announces that Tom
and Norma Gardner from Hibbard Point Road in Goose Bay won the 50/50 raffle! They
won $1,095. The drawing was held at the annual meeting and potluck picnic on
Saturday, August 24th at Kring Point State Park. One of the picnic attendees, Ellie,
drew the winning ticket. Thanks to everyone who bought and sold tickets to support our
fundraiser!



Ellie, one of the picnic attendees, drawing the winning ticket. Photo by Pam Andre’



